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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: thompson_linda <thompson_linda@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 3:33 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor

Dear Sir,  
 
We purchased our home at Lake Almanor as a vacation and rental home.  Since the lake is the primary draw for 
this area we request that your agency fight to keep the lake pristine  and supportive of the fish and wildlife that 
inhabit this remarkable region. It would be a disaster for this area to lose this precious resource.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this critical issue.  
 
Roger and Linda Thompson 
Lake Almanor homeowners.  
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy Alpha™, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 


